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29/01/2024  12:48:152023/5228/P COMMNT Kenny Munnelly It's great to see plans for the Black Cap to be reopened.  It should never have been closed and was a big loss 

to all of the London LGBTQ community and to the Camden nightlife scene.  The new arrangements appear to 

reopening it exactly as it was which is great.  So many people will be delighted to return to this venue which 

was there for decades as an LGBTQ venue and a pub since the 1700s.

29/01/2024  19:04:102023/5228/P OBJ Fabio Barbaro Against approval of planning permission due to resulting noise towards M&S car park and residential units 

surrounding said car park. 

The proposed late night use is a particular use of concern.

We don’t see how the noise created from the external areas could be managed appropriately, and are 

therefore objecting the request

29/01/2024  15:14:412023/5228/P SUPPRT Carolina de 

Freitas

I fully support this! Please go ahead with the plan because it sounds so lovely. I have been supporting this 

project for years! It’s just about time.
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